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Mr Brian Hanley
Manager Energy & Sustainability

Manildra Group
PO BOX 2456
Bomaderry  NSW  2540

05/11/2021

Dear Mr Hanley

Shoalhaven Starches Expansion (MP 06_0228 MOD 23 – Cogeneration Plant)

Submissions Report

The exhibition of the modification application for the above proposal ended on 4 November 2021.  All
submissions received during the exhibition period are on the Department’s website at:

https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/42761
The Department is waiting on formal advice from the Environment Protection Authority’s Air
Technical team, Shoalhaven City Council, Fire and Rescue NSW and the Department’s Water
Group.  Once received, this advice will be forwarded to you and included on our website.

The Department requests you provide a written response to the issues raised in submissions. 
Please provide your response by 10 January 2022 or if you are unable to meet this timeframe,
please advise of an alternate date. 
Please lodge your response by progressing the application on the major projects planning portal
https://majorprojects.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/.
If you have any questions, please contact Deana Burn on 02 9274 6453 at
deana.burn@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Joanna Bakopanos
Team Leader
Industry Assessments

http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/

